
NOTICE OF RETABULATION 

OFFICE OF THE KENDALL COUNTY CLERK 

 

In accordance with Illinois election law, the Kendall County Clerk’s office will conduct the 

required retabulation of equipment and ballots of the February 28, 2023, Consolidated Primary 

Election, as chosen by the State Board of Election’s random selection process; on Tuesday, 

March 7, 2023 at 9:00am in room 104 of the Kendall County Office Building, 111 W Fox St, 

Yorkville IL 60560. (10 ILCS 5/24B-15) 

Debbie Gillette, County Clerk 


